
Subject: Re: LIB from Visual C++ cannot link to UPP package
Posted by yeohhs on Wed, 25 Oct 2006 13:25:57 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi,

If you are using MinGW in Ultimate++, there will be problems when linking Visual C++ libs with
your project. This is because the MinGW .a library files are not compatible with Visual C++'s .lib
files.

If you use MSC7.1 or MSC8 in Ultimate++, there should be no problems.

Hope this helps.

Best Regards,
Yeoh
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